£ TRy

PLANNING COMMISSION & BOARD OF ZONING ADJUSTMENT
PUBLIC MEETINGS TO BE CONDUCTED VIRTUALLY

Due to the related health and safety concerns of the COVID-19 outbreak, the Centerton Planning
Commission will be conducting public meetings virtually to better accommodate community comment
and participation. The health and safety of our community, especially those most at risk, is of primary
importance. To support the practice of social distancing, public meetings will be held by virtual
participation while also providing limited seating (max. of 10) in the City Hall Community Room.

The meeting agenda and all related material will be made available on the City website
(www.centertonar.us/planning-and-zoning) for public review and comment in advance of the meeting.
The public may participate using the following methods:

e EMAIL COMMENTS IN ADVANCE: submit comments in advance of the meeting to
planning@centertonar.us — comments received via email will be read aloud by staff during the
meeting;

o JOIN VIRTUALLY: join the meeting virtually using Zoom Video Conferencing or over the phone
following the instructions posted to the City of Centerton website
(www.centertonar.us/planning-and-zoning) — with ability to comment during the meeting;

e IN PERSON (not recommended): the City Hall Community Room will also be open during the
meetings for those wishing to attend in person, with a limited number of seating (max. 10)
sufficiently spaced for social distancing.

The Planning Commission Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, April 7 at 6:00 p.m. will be the first virtual
meeting held by the City. As this is the first meeting to be conducted virtually, City staff asks all
attendees to be aware that technical challenges may occur and be worked out during the meeting.

All Notice of Public Hearings, Meeting Agendas, and information as to how the public may join virtually,
will be posted on the City website (www.centertonar.us/planning-and-zoning) and on the front door of
City Hall.

Thank you for your understanding during this difficult and unprecedented time.

Contact the Planning Department with any questions: 479-795-2750 ext. 27, planning@centertonar.us.
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